B, GRS

COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street. E.C. 3.

Enclosure. 7th June, 1935.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 6th instant
respecting the freebhoard computation for Xhssrs.Nederlandsche
Scheepsbouw My's Yard No.236 and the contents have been
carefully noted.

With regardvthereto I have to state that if the
poop and bridge frontsbe constructed as shown on the plan
and all the remalflg dimensions and particulars be as for
the sister vessel ﬁ.v. "ROTULA", the freeboard whidh &euld be
assigned (to the nearest c.m.) would be the same as for the
slster ship.

One copy of the plan 1s returned herewith, the
remalning copy of the plan is being retained in this
Office for reference.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

The Surveyors, Se cre tary.
AMSTERDAM.
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